
WELCOME to our new Parish Secretary, Angie Meklenschek, who 
started work this week. Angie brings a wealth 
of administrative, educational & 
communication skills to this position, & is an 
active volunteer in several community 
organizations. She will keep the same office 
hours: Tues., Wed., Thurs., 8—11 a.m., 12—3 
p.m. 

 
LEARN with our Lutheran neighbours: Pastor Jim Slack is leading a 
fall Bible Study series: The Faith of Others—Thursdays, 7:30—9 p.m. at 
Christ the Redeemer Lutheran Church:  

All are welcome to participate in any/all of the 
following sessions: 
October 2: Hinduism 
October 9: Buddhism 
October 16: Judaism 
October 30: Islam 
November 6: Sikhism 

 
 
ADULT Learning Series: Jesus for the non-Religious: Thursdays, 
October 16—November 27, 1:30—3:30 p.m. at Christ Church, 
Beaurepaire. Please see posters for details.  
Registration deadline: Oct. 3: 514-697-2204. 
 
GOSPEL CALL: Ecumenical Mission on Christian Unity to mark the 
50th anniversary of the 2nd Vatican Council Decree on Ecumenism, 
October 25-27. Speakers: Fr. Tom Ryan, Rev. John Armstrong.  
Please see posters for details about times & locations, especially the 
event on October 26, 4 p.m. @ St. Luke Roman Catholic Church, with 
Bishop Barry present.  
For more information, contact: Deacon Brian: 514-545-8709. 
 
 
JOBS left undone: we are now accepting 
applications for the part-time position of 
Music Director for St. Barnabas Church. This 
is an opportunity to work collaboratively with 
a committed choir, a gifted Hand bell choir, & 
an enthusiastic Sunday School!  
Please encourage any interested persons to 
submit their resumé to the church office or contact the Incumbent for 
a detailed job description.  
 
 
 

TODAY: 

 

WELCOME BACK to CHURCH 

Sunday  
SOUP LUNCHEON 

 
 

with Special Guest from:   

Suitcases for Africa  

 (video presentation) 

 

Suitcases for Africa supports orphans & vulnerable children 

in Kenya through education, nutrition & health care. 

 

 

Freewill offering from the Soup Luncheon: 

to be donated to Suitcases for Africa 
http://www.suitcasesforafrica.com/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DONATIONS of children’s clothing—new & used,  

good condition, & CLEAN please!—soccer 

uniforms, & school supplies are now being 

accepted St. Barnabas Church office  

(until December, 2014).  
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